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Death, the Byzantine people heard in church, was a consequence
of sin, and, in addi- tion to their . Psellos' daughter,
Styliane, at nine Anna Komnene bewailed the death of her
brother who was so . nary shark but the devil in disguise
An Excerpt From "Byzantium: Their ears were uncircumcised" |
Harper's Magazine
DEATH IN BYZANTIUM: At the heart of what is left of the Roman
Empire, lies a city simmering with intrigue & treachery. Amid
this maelstrom stands John, a slave.

The first period extends from to , the year of the death of
Emperor Basil II; .. Six hundred and twenty-nine Russians were
among the Byzantine warriors insolences along with all
heretics, together with the devil and his angels.

Death in Byzantium has 10 entries in the series. Nine for the
Devil. Death in Byzantium (Series). Book 9. M.E. Mayer Author
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The politicians prevailed over the extremists and received the
iconoclasts back into the Church if they abjured their heresy.
Cerularius persuaded Constantine to call a synod that
excommunicated the Roman legates. Justinian was avenged by the
Bulgar Khan Tervel, who attacked the capital and marched
through Thrace.
TheEmpressTheodora,desiringtomarrythedaughterofBelisariustohernep
The most powerful officers of the Frankish people, the Mayor
of the Palace Maior Domus and one or more kings rexregeswere
appointed by the election of the people. In the following year
the Greeks and Russians negotiated a treaty on conditions less
favorable to the Russians than those of Oleg. But when
Chosroes crossed the Euphrates River, took the great city of
Callinicus without a battle, and enslaved myriads of Roman
citizens, while Belisarius was careful not even to pursue the
enemy when he retired, he won the reputation of being one of
two things-either a traitor or Nine for the Devil (Death in
Byzantium) coward.
NowJustinwasabletodohissubjectsneitherharmnorgood.Takingthistothe
the Empress kept Theodosius in the palace, wrapping him in
every luxury, and declared she would even make him general of
all the Roman forces before long.
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